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Electronic Procurement System 

 
Answers to questions from an interested supplier 
in the competitive procedure with negotiation  
“Rail Baltica Energy Subsystem Design and Build”,    
identification number RBR 2022/7 
 

RB Rail AS presents following answers to questions received from the interested supplier 
until 1st July 2022: 

No Question Answer 

1 

Regarding the ECCS system is it possible 
to be supported by a company not 
Included in the consortium as a partner? 
 
They could add the reference including a 
commitment letter? 

The Procurement commission informs that it 
is not mandatory to have ECCS partner as 
member in the partnership. 
Participating in the competitive procedure 
with negotiations “Rail Baltica Energy 
Subsystem Design and Build” (ID No 2022/7) 
(hereinafter – Procurement), the Candidate 
has the right to involve the other company 
also as: 

1) a person on whose capacity the 
Candidate is relying, e.g., to cover the 
qualification criteria related to ECCS, 
and company (a person on whose 
capacity the Candidate is relying) 
confirms of such status and usage of 
their resources in case Tenderer 
(Candidate) will be awarded with 
contract rights. 
The Procurement commission kindly 
asks to the interested supplier pay 
attention to Section 6 “Reliance on the 
capacities of other persons” of the 
Procurement regulations, including 
the documents to be submitted;  

2) subcontractor, e.g., company who 
will deliver ECCS part of the 
Procurement contract. 

mailto:info@railbaltica.org
http://www.railbaltica.org/


Page 2 of 2 

 

In this case, the Procurement 
commission kindly asks to the 
interested supplier pay attention to 
Section 7 “Subcontracting” of the 
Procurement regulations.  In addition, 
the Procurement commission would 
like to point out that in accordance 
with Clause 7.1. of the Procurement 
regulations “Candidates will be 
required to provide information 
about their subcontractors during the 
Second Stage of the Competition.” 
The Procurement commission informs 
that more detailed information about 
subcontractors, including the 
documents to be submitted, will be 
specified in the Procurement 
regulations of the Second Stage. 

 

Sincerely, 

Procurement commission chairperson A. Benfelde 
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